
 

May 5, 2014 

TO: Wiggins, Williams, Wiggins 
1803 Rio Grande, NW 
Albuquerque, NM  87104 

FROM: James Cherry  
805 Kelly Road  
Magdalena, NM  87825  
575-854-2557 

I am returning the documents sent April 25, 2014.  

 The document request was not made to your office.  

I will not pay extortionate prices for copies. Threats to never release documents in the future unless I 
pay $1/page and in this case $25,  is inappropriate and I see it as a way to discourage co-op owners 
from conducting their business.   

Note that the original request for documents has not been fulfilled. 

    

James Cherry  
CC: Anne Dorough 

 


